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Minnesota Lawyer - "Art Smarts"
January 21, 2013 Minneapolis

Howard Rubin of the Minneapolis office was interviewed and quoted in
the Jan. 21 Minnesota Lawyer article, "Art smarts." The article discusses
the firm's partnership with the Minneapolis College of Art and Design
(MCAD) in the "Bar Buzz" section of the publication.
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